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Larry’s Lines 

 

*  I am excited to see new faces in our worship services.  If you have asked others to 
worship with us and they have not attended, don't give up.  Most people who start       
attending a church's services come because a member asked them.  So, if you haven't  
invited someone lately, do so.  They just might show up . 
 
*The 2023 General Assembly of the Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) in the United 
States and Canada  will convene in Louisville July 29-August 1.  It will be the first time 
in four years the church as a whole has gathered.  I plan to attend a portion of the     
meetings and workshops to see more the workings of the church.   
 
*See you Sunday and every Sunday. 
 
Larry 
 


